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Addition to the Auction Schedule and Increase in the Amounts 

of Outright Purchases of Japanese Government Bonds 

 

The Bank of Japan will conduct an additional outright purchase of Japanese 

government bonds (JGBs) and increase the amounts of purchases to be offered 

tomorrow (June 15) as follows. 

 

 

 

Residual maturity 
Purchase size 

(100 million yen) 

(Reference) 

Before revision 

JGBs with coupons 

(excluding inflation- 

indexed bonds and 

floating-rate bonds) 

More than 1 years  

and up to 3 years 
6,250 4,750 

More than 3 years  

and up to 5 years 
6,250 4,750 

More than 5 years  

and up to 10 years 
8,000 5,000 

More than 10 years  

and up to 25 years 
2,500 ― 

More than 25 years 1,500 ― 

Note: Purchase sizes of these auctions listed above are approximate. The actual 

purchase size will be notified when conducting the corresponding outright purchase. 

 

From today (June 14), the Bank will make changes in the auction schedule and 

amounts of outright purchases of JGBs as needed, taking account of market 

conditions. 

 


